
Keep thieves out 

in the cold and 

protect your homes 



Season’s Greetings from your 
Welfare and Community Officer!

As we all know …Tis the season to be jolly and enjoy 
spending time with friends, family and loved ones.

Burglars unfortunately don’t have much festive spirit at this 
time of year. Instead they’ll be on the lookout for shiny 

gadgets and valuables.

So, whether you’re going home for the holidays or staying 
here in Hull, we want to make sure you and your 

belongings stay safe.



Keep theives out at Xmas: 
FIVE FESTIVE TIPS

1. Join Immobilise (www.immobilise.com) if you haven’t 
already... IT’S FREE!

2.	Hide your valuables from sight and make sure your 
room windows are locked.

3.	A dark house means an empty house so set your lights 
on a timer.

4.	Check your contents insurance is valid... JUST IN CASE!

5.	If you have a burglar alarm TURN IT ON!

Did you know 

that the average 

student room 

contains over 

£1000 worth of 

goods?

If you’re going home it may be easier to take your 
belongings with you. After all, you may need your 

laptop to revise for January exams 
and to reward yourself with a 

Netflix binge in between.



For more information on how to keep your belongings safe 
email: huu-welfare@hull.ac.uk 

Need to report a theft or burglary?

You can call 101 to report a break in which is the police non-
emergency number. However if someone is in immediate 

danger please call 999. 

If you witness a crime or see something suspicious:

Call Crime Stoppers - 0800 555 111


